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As part of Somerville’s continued community outreach program and partnership with Centennial College, we were 
proud to present three outstanding students with scholarship award on Monday, March 7th at Centennial’s Student 
Impact Award Night. Pictured are the award winners with Cheryl Muzyka and Stephen Muzyka from Somerville.               
Congratulations to the students and to Centennial for continuing to support a diverse group of international                   
individuals.  

Somerville partners with many colleges in the Greater Toronto area to offer opportunities to students and graduates 
covering a variety of disciplines.  The company also offers co-operative education placements to many of the 
surrounding Toronto District School Board collegiate.  

We are so proud of each of our students and interns and enjoy the chance to support their education. Their diversity, 
knowledge and enthusiasm make us richer every day!
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